
New	York,	September	25th,	2020	
	
	
Today	we	gave	a	guest	lecture	for	the	students	of	the	Program	on	Financial	Stability	at	
Yale	School	of	Management.	Students	came	from	all	over	the	world,	from	Mexico	to	
Malaysia,	and	attended	on	Zoom,	at	a	time	that	was	suitable	to	all.		
	
We	explored,	from	a	practitioner’s	perspective,	regulatory	practice	in	Europe	especially,	
and	compared	and	contrasted	it	with	what	exists	in	other	regions	in	the	world.		
	
Thank	you,	Yale,	for	inviting	me	and	for	the	great	contributions	and	questions	
throughout	the	presentation.	Good	luck	to	the	new	students!		
	
	


